Asociacion Sindical de
Pilotos Aviadores de México

AFILIADA A ITF, IFALPA, FLAP, OIT, UNT, FDAN

October 15, 2021.
NF Norway - SAS

To: Captain Yngve Carlsen yngve.carlsen@flyger.no |
President of Norsk Flygerforbund (NF)

The pilots of ASPA de México recognize the importance that the
administration of our companies see the pilots who work in them as an
intfegral part for the search of long-term solutions, we make clear the support
by all the pilots of ASPA de México in their dispute with the Administration of
SAS.

The professional pilots represented by IFALPA seek to make long-term careers
that give a high value to the companies where we work, and this must be
considered as a key asset.

That is why we recognize the legitimate needs of our colleagues represented
by NF Norwaly - SAS.

In that same sense, ASPA de México supports them, and we will inform
Management of our Carriers of our desire to support our colleagues based
on their requests.

Sincerely,
Capt. Pascual Alvarez del Castillo Sosa Capt. José rto Gual Angeles
Technical & Foreign Affairs Secretary Secretary Zenéral

cc. Sebastidn Currds Barrios — Senior Oficer, Professional & Government Affairs, IFALPA.
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